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Dear Partners: 

 

Eph. 6:13   Therefore take up the whole armor of God, that you may be able to WITHSTAND            

         in the evil day, an having done all, to stand.. 

 

The word WITHSTAND in the Greek suggests vigorously opposing and bravely resisting.  One 

way we are to do this is to:  pray always with all prayer and supplication in the Holy Spirit. 

(Eph. 6:18a)  We are in a battle. The battle is spiritual, not physical,  Putting on our armor is not 

done for us, we are to put it on, as well as pray and withstand (all our part). 

 

Many times  prayer is not so much a weapon, or even a part of the armor, as it is the 

means by which we engage in the battle itself and the purpose for which we are armed.   

So allow the Holy Spirit to energize your prayer life.  Get in the battle.  You can do it.  

Souls are at stake. 

 

MAASAI BUSH MINISTRY 

 
Much of our time this trip was spent in the bush at the Namelok Enkare camp which is 

adjacent to the Maasai Conference and Training Centre. 

 

 

 Our son John and granddaughter Corin 

 were both back and participated in medical, 

 Maasai school evangelism, children’s ministry  

            and Maasai village ministry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

Ruby and I both spoke at 

the Sunday service at the 

Maasai church in the 

conference and Bible 

Training Centre.  One 

Maasai lady came for-

ward to receive Jesus as 

her Lord and Savior. 



MATHARE CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTRE (MCDC) 

 
On the road to Momma Jane’s and MCDC in Mathare Valley 

SPECIAL THANKS TO: 

 

1)  Dr. Brian Carpenter, founder of “GUARDIAN SILVER SOL” of Canada,   

 wwwguardiansilversol.com  donated several cases of “Silver Sol” which has   

  been proven to eradicate the malaria parasite from the blood stream in 4-days of   

 treatment.  Ruby and I carried in 5-cases (250 bottles) for use at MCDC. 

 

2)  Beatrice Williamson, head of “MUVEZI” Health Projects Society  (www.muvezi.org). 

 spent 3-days at MCDC blood testing and administering “SILVER SOL” for the treat-

 ment of malaria. 

  

3)  Dr, Bryan Frank, M.D. and his wife Cathie spent one whole day at  the MCDC medical 

 clinic blood testing and treating MCDC kids, staff and nearby slum residents for malaria 

 and other sicknesses using “SILVER SOL”.  Dr. Frank is President of:  GLOBAL  

 MISSION PARTNERS.  His web site is www.globalmissionpartners.org. 

 

We thank God for opening these special ministry doors to assist MIA in proclaiming “JESUS as 

Lord” by way of treating the illnesses of some of the poorest of the poor in Kenya. 

 

 

Beatrice Williamson (seated) with 

“MUVEZI” at the MCDC medical 

clinic. 

Dr. Bryan Frank, M.D. and his wife 

Cathie at MCDC medical clinic treat-

ing kids. 



This is the new (November 2010) MCDC boy’s dormitory building which Jane calls her rescue 

centre.  There are 19 boys that call this their home.  Most are orphans that were living on the 

streets of Mathare Valley in Nairobi eating out of the trash. 

 

MIA partners in Arizona donated gift packages for each boy consisting of:  boxer shorts, 

T-shirts, deodorant bars, rubber balls and a new harmonica with instruction book. 

At the new Dandora campus construction is continuing on the second floor of the Kitchen- 

Dining hall building.  This floor will have a large sanctuary/chapel plus some smaller 

Offices. 

 

Ruby and I can’t thank you enough for partnering with Mercy In Action.  You are changing 

the lives of countless Maasai in the bush and of 865 street kids at MCDC.  God bless each 

and every one of you for your sacrifice. 



 

 

MERCY IN ACTION INTERNATIONAL 

1113 SW 8th Terrace  -   Lee’s Summit MO 64081 

Phone 1-816-554-8999  -  Fax: 1-816-554-8999 -  www.mercyinactionintl.org 

 

    MINISTRY NEEDS 

 
1)  Dormatory expenses run about $40.00 per month for each of the 19 boys and 

 24 girls.  Jane has enough money to carry her through November 2011 so she 

 needs your help on this one. 

 

2)  There are now 865 kids in MCDC of which approximately 250 still need 

 sponsors at $25.00 per month K-8th grade and $35.00 per month 9-12th grade. 

 Please help us pass the word and refer others to our new web site. 

 (www.mercyinactionintl.org) 

 

3)  The drought in Kenya has caused a severe shortage of food to the extent many 

 things are rationed in Nairobi and prices are double.  Pray Jane can find and 

 buy sufficient amounts of food for all the kids at MCDC. 

 

As always, Ruby and I pay all of our travel expenses so your dollars go directly to the 

ministry. 

 

In Him! 

 

Bob & Ruby Nell Hoke 
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